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CHRISTMAS FAIR, WEDNESDAY 13TH DECEMBER, 3.30PM – 5.00PM 

Dear parents 

As you know, this year we have decided to have our Christmas Fair after school, and it will be held next 
week on Wednesday 13th December, from 3.30pm – 5.00pm. We will have refreshments and a few stalls, as 
outlined below. Please see in BLUE where we are asking for contributions from parents. It should be a 
lovely event, and we hope to see as many of you – and friends and family – there as possible.  

We will have: 

*Raffle – Please can you bring in prizes - including bottles e.g. wine – as soon as possible. 

*Chocolate tombola – Any type of chocolatey items, again brought in as soon as possible please. 

* Cake stall – Can we have donations of whole or individual cakes please. You can bring these in on Tuesday 
12th or Wednesday 13th.  

*Guess the name of the Christmas Cuddly – if anyone has a Christmas cuddly to donate, that would be 
great. Please bring in as soon as possible, thanks. 

*Refreshment stall – this will include mince pies, scones, Christmas biscuits, teas, coffees and mulled punch 
(non-alcoholic) 

*Hook-a-duck 

*Bat the rat 

*Christmas colouring and simple craft activities for the children. 

*Children’s stall – some of the children have asked if they can make crafts to sell at the fair, and craft club 
have made a few bits and pieces. IF children want to make anything, they can, but there is no obligation 
whatsoever. 

 

It’s always great to get everyone together and to raise money for our school at the same time. Thank you 
for your support and we look forward to seeing you at the fair. 

 

Miss Morgan 
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